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South Australians aged 18 to 64 years living in the Adelaide Hills, Western Adelaide and
Eastern Adelaide regions and Victorians living in the Bayside Peninsula joined more than
140,000 Australians already participating in the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) on
1 April 2018.

Assistant Minister for Disability Services, Jane Prentice said the roll out of the NDIS in these
areas was an important milestone for people with disability, their families, carers and the
broader local community.

Read the Assistant Minister's media release about the Adelaide rollout (external) and the
Bayside Peninsula rollout (external).
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